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9th October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
I have organised a Halloween themed colouring competition and would love your child to 
take part. 
 
It will be 50p to enter which you will need to attach to the sheet and all entries need 
to be returned to Miss Else by Monday 30th October which is the first day back after 
half term. 
 
All money raised will go towards new equipment for the 
children. 
 
We have some lovely Halloween themed prizes for the 
winners.  
 
I can’t wait to see the children’s lovely entries. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Miss Else  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


